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FRANTASTIC NEWS CONCERNING DOCK PROJECT: 
 
 
From: "Logan, Kelly A SAJ " <Kelly.A.Logan@saj02.usace.army.mil> 
Date: January 22, 2007 10:54:50 AM EST 
To: Frank Bosela <rydr@mac.com>, "Oberlin, Leah A SAJ" <Leah.A.Oberlin@saj02.usace.army.mil> 
Cc: Rocky Stone <rockys@netrox.net>, Marilyn Mammano <mmammano@mindspring.com>, Sharon Pickard <spic407567@aol.com>, 
Bill & Nancy Clifford <hagar2071@bellsouth.net> 
Subject: RE: SAJ 2005-8370 (UNCLASSIFIED) 
 
Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 
Caveats: NONE 
 
 
Just wanted to give you all the good news. I got an e-mail back from FWS 
saying that they will concur with our new determination for the manatee. I 
haven't received the hard copy yet, but I expect it very soon. This means we 
can finally move ahead with this permit. I'll be talking to you all shortly 
to give you an update and let you know exactly when the permit will be mailed 
out. Thanks all for working with me on this issue. 
 
 
Kelly Logan 
Biologist/Project Manager 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
4400 PGA Blvd. Suite 500 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
561-472-3516 Fax 561-626-6971 
 


